f’: Spectrum360

January 2, 2022
Dear Academy360 School Community,

Over the last few weeks, we had a substantial increase in both confirmed positive and suspected
COVID-19 cases, as well as verified on-campus spread of COVID-19 at both the Lower School and
Upper School campuses. The elevated rates of positive cases and illness continue to have a detrimental
impact upon staff and student attendance. Any student or staff that has been in close contact with these
individuals has been notified and any unvaccinated close contacts have been quarantined.

To safeguard the health and safety of the school community, Academy360 Lower School (Verona) and
Academy360 Upper School (Livingston) will move to all-remote learning beginning Monday, January 3,
2022. We expect to re-open our campuses for in-person learning on Monday, January 10, 2022.
Classroom teachers will reach out with relevant information pertaining to virtual instruction.

We appreciate your patience and understanding related to this matter. Should you have any
questions about this situation, please feel free to contact your appropriate building administrator:
Principal, Gina Catania gcatania@spectrum360.org or Principal, Lynn Muir [muir@spectrum360.org. As

always, please continue to monitor your email.

Thank you,
Ken Berger
Executive Director

Danielle Taylor
Assistant Executive Director
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